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Event Details.  
Date:               Thursday 20th June 2024. 
 

Time:             10.30am to 1.30pm 
 

Farm address:              Archies Creek property of Ric Oldham.  Property address details to be 
provided upon confirmation of attendance.  
 

Light morning tea will be provided.  BYO lunch.   
 
 

You are invited to an exciting agroforestry 
farm walk at the Archies Creek property 
of Ric Oldham.  Ric has recently 
commenced integrating agroforestry into 
his farming operation with support from a 
VicForests support grant.  Ric will be 
presenting WHY and HOW he is 
integrating agroforestry into his beef 
farming operation and how it fits into his 
long-term property management plan.   
 
Also joining us will be staff from VicForests 
who provided funding support for Rics 
project.  We will also take a higher-level 
look at what agroforestry projects are 
being funded on farm throughout 
Gippsland.     
 
Following the presentations will be an 
interactive farm walk and Q & A session.    
 
Biosecurity measures will be in place on 
the day.  Please ensure your vehicles and 
footwear are clean prior to this farm walk. 
 

Please RSVP for this event by Monday 17th June 2024. 
 

For further information and to confirm your attendance please email Joel 
Geoghegan on joel.geoghegan@basscoastlandcare.org.au or call on 0409 705 652. 

 

 

Bass Coast Landcare Network farm walk- Integrating agroforestry 
timber onto farms. 

 


